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The Next Two Weeks at Riverside 
Monday 18th April  Public Holiday    
Tuesday  19th April  Riverside Play Café  9am-2pm 
Wednesday  20th April  Riverside Play Café  9am-2pm 
Thursday 21st April  Riverside Play Café  9am-2pm 
     Home League  10am-12pm 
     Creationships   12-2pm 
     Prayer Meeting  6:30pm 
Friday  22nd April  Riverside Play Café  9am-2pm 
Sunday 24th April  Prayer Meeting  9:20am 
     Worship   10am    
     Splash   11.45am-12.30pm 
Monday 25th April  Public Holiday ANZAC Day    
Tuesday  26th April  Riverside Play Café  9am-2pm 
Wednesday  27th April  Riverside Play Café  9am-2pm 
Thursday 28th April  Riverside Play Café  9am-2pm 
     Home League  10am-12pm 
     Creationships   12-2pm 
     Prayer Meeting  6:30pm 
Friday  29th April  Riverside Play Café  9am-2pm 
Saturday  30th April  Men’s Breakfast  9am 
Sunday 1st May  Prayer Meeting  9:20am 
     Worship   10am    
     Splash   11.45am-12.30pm  

The Café and Soft Play Area will be open from 9am—2pm on Tuesday—Friday during 
the Easter Holidays.  If you want to come for our Brunch or Lunch session in the Soft 
Play Area please make sure you book in on the Eventbrite link which is pinned to the 
top of our Facebook page. 

If you require, or know someone who requires, emergency food relief please come to 
Riverside on Mon—Fri from 9am-2pm and we will be happy to assist.  
 

Holiday 
Darren, Katie and the children will be away on annual leave for two weeks.  Please  
direct all questions and issues to the team via the Church Number 85234844.  We have 
two guest speakers to look forward too; Josh Sanders on the 24th of April and Paul 
Newsham on the 1st of May.  Please pray for them as they prepare their messages.   

Don’t forget to like us on  
Facebook.  ‘The Salvation Army  
Riverside Gawler’ 

Website: 

www.riversidesalvos.org.au 

Resurrection Day

Easter says you can put truth in a 

grave, but it won’t stay there! 

Clarence W. Hall 



Maundy Thursday 

HUMILITY  :  AUTHENTICITY  :  SERVANTHOOD  :  EXCELLENCE  :  JOYFULNESS 

Self Denial Giving 
Last Sunday we had our Lent Self Denial altar service which supports the work of The 
Salvation Army overseas.  I want to thank all of you who gave with such generosity. If 
you were unable to give because you were away please ask Kate for a self denial enve-
lope or make a bank deposit to the following account, remembering to add the church 
reference to your gift so we can allocate it accordingly when it appears on our state-
ment.  Thank you so much. 

BSB 033177    ACC 105888    ref#500009  

Red Shield Appeal 2022 
On Saturday 30th of April we have an early collect-
ing opportunity at Coles Central in Gawler.  If you 
are able to help collect by taking a 2 hour slot on 
that day please contact Joy Cameron.  The time 
slots run from 9am-11am, 11am-1pm, 1pm-3pm, 
3pm-5pm.  Joy will also need some assistance set-
ting up and packing down the location. 

This year on Friday the 10th of June we will be organising a business lunch at a local 
restaurant.  We are looking for ideas for the silent auction so if you have any contacts 
with people or companies that could support us in this please let Darren know.  The 
more creative the better!  Also if you know any local business people who might ac-
cept an invitation to purchase a $100 ticket or even host a table also let Darren know.    

Thank You 

I want to say a huge thank you to Sam Sanders who organized and led the Maundy 
Thursday Service, what a beautiful and deeply meaningful night we all experienced.  
Sam was ably supported by Josh, Cameron, Rick, Anthony (Sutts) Jan and Mal. I hope I 
haven’t forgotten anyone.  Worshipping together out in the evening air with the  
floodlit cross was a precious experience that will remain with me for a very long time. 
Well done guys.    

I also want to thank Wayne and Jan, for putting in so much effort to make the Good 
Friday, garden to garden, spiritual walk work so well.  As we journeyed from the  
Garden of Gethsemane to the Garden Tomb, our senses and our spirits were deeply 
touched by the thought provoking activities.  If you would like a copy of the walk there 
are some available on the information table. 

Finally Joy and the hospitality team served us beautifully at both events.  What an 
amazingly gifted church we have!  How great is our God!   

Good Friday 

All Photos by Kimmi 

(Great Job)  


